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Amelia Cullen – School of Chemistry Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

It’s been a relatively quiet month this month with multiple deadlines for every year group. We 

are currently working on a feedback mechanism specific to the school, which will be open at 

all times. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The meeting about Speak Week went well and enabled ideas about its development to be 

put forward. 

Plans for next month 

It is hoped that, as well as another speak week next semester, there will be some kind of 

feedback mechanism at the end of the exam period. It was a common complaint with module 

evaluations that it was not after all deadlines. Hopefully this will continued to be talked about 

in January and the beginning of February. 


